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         Week 5/24-5/29/10

· Congratulations to swimmers who worked hard and improved their times at our meet Saturday.
· Practice times will remain the same for now, but we will notify you as soon as we find out about time changes.
· Team pictures – Friday, June 4th  
Don’t forget to wear your team swimsuit for pictures.
Information about action shots will be available soon.

· Please sign in now for Saturday’s meet against Larose Lasers at our pool.  Warm-ups will be at 7:00.  Please be on time for warm-ups. 

· Parents are needed for meet set up on Friday as well as for the meet on Saturday.  Please sign in to work. 

· Donations for Saturday’s meet are also welcomed. 

·  Meet results are available.  Ribbons will be available by soon.
